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Ship’s Log -  Sept  2025

    Fleet Captain          Rear Commodore                   Commodore                            Treasurer                   Regalia

 When                  Event                               Where

                                 

Sept. 04			   General Membership Meeting		  SPBC Clubhouse
Sept. 5, 6			   AYC Poker Run #5				    Detroit Beach Boat Club
Sept. 12 - 14			  SPBC Regatta/BBQ				    SPBC Clubhouse
Sept. 14			   AYC Golf					     Eagle’s Landing, Oregon, Ohio
Sept. 27			   HH Closing of the Marina			   Holiday Harbour
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http://www.sunparlourboatclub.com
http://www.facebook.com/groups/810620342327085/
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Chris Amlin

Time is flying by…. its September already!!!

One of the first events of September is the SPBC General Membership Meeting being held on Thursday 
September 4, 2025 at 7pm. Please plan on attending as it is your opportunity to hear how the Club is 
doing and offer suggestions and ideas. We are hoping to see you there. 

Also, with September comes the Annual SPBC Regatta on Friday September 12 to Sunday September 
14, 2025. Many may not realize that SPBC, for many years, held the Regatta / Annual BBQ on this date 
in September and we always had a great turn out. Once SPBC was on the AYC Poker Run Schedule, we 
moved the date to accommodate the AYC events. It was difficult to find a date during the summer where 
our Regatta was not in conflict with one of our sister Clubs, and if it was not an AYC Poker Run, visiting 
attendance was down. We are hoping that by going back to our original date, the event will be better 
attended as there are less competing events being offered.

This year, the Regatta Committee has be working hard to plan an outstanding event. They have worked 
to find sponsors, planned an exciting itinerary with great entertainment and planned with our host Marina, 
Holiday Harbour, to accommodate our guests that are coming by boat. It is by no means an easy task. If 
you can offer a hand during the Regatta weekend please reach out to VC Scott, FC Kari, Regalia Officer 
Marianne or Assistant FC Greg. Your help will be greatly appreciated. Please check the flyers on our FB 
page, the SPBC Website or Ships Log for details. You will see that the Committee is asking that folks reg-
ister for the Regatta, so please register as soon as possible so that the final details can be settled.
During the month of August there were many on water events as well as land-based gatherings. I can’t 
thank these folks that hosted all of these events enough. The Dingy Poker Run, Sunday Funday and the 
Great Steel Boat Club Rendezvous were all very successful and well attend. Thanks to everyone that host-
ed these events and to all that attended.	

Finally in September, we begin our recruitment for open positions on the SPBC Board of Directors. Cur-
rently we are seeking a Membership Chair, Communications Officer, and Assistant Fleet Captain. Please 
reach out to any of the Flag Offices for details on these roles and consider joining the Board. This is your 
Club and without a full Board of Directors we cannot offer the same level of events and activities that we 
have enjoyed in 2025.

In closing, please check the SPBC Calander of Events and FB page for up-coming events for the Fall and 
Winter. Stay safe and we will see you all at the Regatta.

https://www.bullseyepizzaonline.com/
mailto:joanne%40rockwithjoanne.com?subject=
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I’m sitting here just wondering if this will be the year that if finally happens.  Perhaps this year the thing 
will not come to be.  Of course, I know I’m wrong and that we will all soon be facing the harsh reality of 
Winter, so I guess we should just focus on the positives.  Our area does boast having the warmest cli-
mate in Canada, we are surrounded by water on about 3 sides of us and of course we are lucky enough 
to be members of a great boat club.  Events throughout August were incredible, Sunday/Funday was a 
hit. Away trips were fantastic, and the Dingy Poker Run was over the top.  Now we just need to pray for 
some good weather for Regatta and we can close out this season with a major WIN. Time to thank ev-
eryone who chipped in on the clubhouse, helped with events, and who simply showed up.  We also need 
to thank out home port marina who not only puts up with us, they help us out in a major way.  Regatta 
will also need some help, so if you can please give us a hand with this event, everyone will be forever 
grateful.   We were fortunate to have sponsors who were able to help us along with our goal of having 
a great season and a great outing come September 12-14th.  If possible, kindly give these companies a 
chance to further earn your business.

http://www.islandviewmarina.com
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      Jerry Taylor

Here we are almost at the end of the season, and what a great year we have had, and what a 
great year we are looking forward to. The events and the attendance has been great, and all 
of the events have been fantastic. Thank you to all of our recycled past board members and to 
all our new ones.  They’ve all done a fantastic job. Thank you to all the members. I have come 
out to share the fun.
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http://www.dansnauticalshop.com
http://www.simply-swimwear.com
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Click on any of the above links to see samples of our work and back arrow to return

https://www.holidayharbourmarina.ca/
https://s3.us-west-2.amazonaws.com/spbc.cloud/ads/SS+Canvas/cushions/cushion+collage.png
https://s3.us-west-2.amazonaws.com/spbc.cloud/ads/SS+Canvas/Boat+Tops/Tops+collage.png
https://s3.us-west-2.amazonaws.com/spbc.cloud/ads/SS+Canvas/chairs/chairs+collage.png
https://s3.us-west-2.amazonaws.com/spbc.cloud/ads/SS+Canvas/Upholstery/upholstery+collage.png
https://s3.us-west-2.amazonaws.com/spbc.cloud/ads/SS+Canvas/Specialties/specialty+collage.png
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		      		 Log Report – Vice Commodore
April 2022 		

                         Past Commodores               * Denotes Deceased

1968/69    Jerry Rice		  2001	 Jim Cyrowski
1970/71    Lyle Blonde*		  2002	 Dave Wright
1972/73    Shad Richard*	 2003	 Gary Frowley*
1974/75    Ted Bulmer*		  2004	 Gary Coles
1976           Orv Mackey*		  2005	 Chris Amlin
1977           Bob Morley		  2006	 Bill Woods
1978           George McKee*	 2007	 John Bowers*
1979           Stan Beneteau*	 2008	 Marty Zamparo*
1980           Jack Northwood*	 2009	 Shawn O’Neil
1981/82   Mike Martin*		  2010	 Reg Major
1983/84   Ken Thoms*		  2011	 Sharon Amlin
1985/86   Bob Walker		  2012	 Jerry Taylor
1987          Murray Byers*	 2013	 Matt Morrison*
1988          Al Kersey*		  2014	 Reg Major
1989          Gerry Murphy*	 2015      Doug Potier
1990          Vera Haller		  2016      Keith Postma
1991          Jack Robertson*	 2017      Izzie Dulmage
1992          John Glover*		  2018	 Rick Ingalls
1993          Brian Hale 		  2019      Neil Bastien
1994          Drew Paupst                   2020	 Bill Deans
1995          Steve Willing		  2021	 Dan Fitzpatrick
1996          Bill Fairlie                        2022	 Gerry Veerman
1997          Bob Coulter		  2023	 Pat Brough
1998	     Sue Laporte		  2024	 Marilyn St. Pierre
1999	     John Taylor*
2000	     Don Gulick

Directors
Communications	   Rick Ingalls          519-735-7345
Recording Secretary    Susan LaPorte      519-738-1147
Treasurer		    Margaret Bowers 226-246-1392
Membership		    Izzie Dulmage      519-996-2794 
Fleet Chaplain		   Fr. Stan Fraser      519-919-0678
Regalia		    Marianne Burke    519-564-6883 

September Birthdays

		  Loreine Murphy	 02-Sep
		  Bill Ladell		  05-Sep
		  Neil Bastien		  06-Sep
		  Richard Charlebois	 07-Sept
		  Fannie Rodriguez	 09-Sep
		  Dan Mailloux		  12-Sep
		  Cheryl Godin		  15-Sep
		  Matthew Godin	 16-Sep
		  Bill Deans		  16-Sep
		  Kevin D’Amore		 19-Sep
		  Stacey Greenwood	 19-Sep
		  Bob Coulter		  19-Sep
		  Lucy Wright		  21-Sep
		  Nazare Munroe	 23-Sep
		  Nancy Fairlie		  24-Sep
		  Lynda Glover		  26-Sep
		  Randy Traubert	 26-Sep
		  Julie Holmes		  27-Sep
		  Valerie Taylor		  27-Sep

September Anniversaries

	 Mark & Laura Rochemont	 02-Sep
	 Brad & Tina Gelinas		 05-Sep
	 Pat & Karen Ferguson	 11-Sep
	 Jeffrey & Laura Gilmore	 13-Sep
	 Dave & Kathy Leaman	 15-Sep
	 Neil & Pat Bastien		  19-Sep
	 Dean & Julie Carey		  22-Sep
	 Brett & June Steed		  23-Sep
	 Pat & Sabina Fox		  27-Sep
	 Barry & LeeAnn Chute	 27-Sep

Flag Officers
Commodore	           Chris Amlin               519-978-0607 
Vice Commodore     Scott Pillon	         519-980-6357 
Rear Commodore    Jerry Taylor  	         519-919-3487  
Fleet Captain           Kari McMahon 	         519-919-4817    
Immediate P/C       Marilyn St. Pierrre     519-988-9695
Assistant Fleet        Greg Rocheleau         519-796-1001



events

 When                  Event                               Where
Sept. 04			   General Membership Meeting		  SPBC Clubhouse
Sept. 5, 6			   AYC Poker Run #5				    Detroit Beach Boat Club
Sept. 12 - 14			  SPBC Regatta/BBQ				    SPBC Clubhouse
Sept. 14			   AYC Golf					     Eagle’s Landing, Oregon, Ohio
Sept. 27			   HH Closing of the Marina			   Holiday Harbour

Oct. 04			   Chili Cook-Off					    SPBC Clubhouse
Oct. 05			   Sunday Funday				    SPBC Clubhouse
Oct. 25			   SPBC Wine Tour				    SPBC Clubhouse

Nov. 01			   Membership Appreciation Night		  SPBC Clubhouse
Nov. 15			   Commodore’s Ball/Party			   TBD

Dec. 5 - 7			   I-LYA Fall Meeting				  
Dec. 11			   SPBC Change of Watch			   SPBC Clubhouse
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